PARK CENTURY SCHOOL FALL 2018

The Panther Paw

A Newsletter Celebrating Park Century's Best and Brightest



Welcome Back, Park Century Panthers

We are thrilled to have kicked off another dynamic school year at PCS and looking forward to celebrating our 50th year!

We're proud to put out the inaugural issue of *The Panther Paw*, a bi-annual newsletter published in the Fall and Spring to celebrate the big happenings on campus, update you on our ongoing projects, and share some highlights and updates from our uncommonly bright community.



NOVEMBER 7

Parents' Association Next Monthly Meeting

Let our Parents' Association keep you up-to-date on the latest PCS happenings



NOVEMBER 8

Board of Trustees Open House

Meet your Board during an evening cocktail party with the Trustees



DECEMBER 19

Park Century's 50th Birthday Party

Join us to celebrate our big year and bury the next PCS time capsule



Student Enrollment

This Fall, Park Century welcomed 108 new and returning students to our Landmark campus



PCS Turns 50

Details to follow on how we're celebrating our exciting "golden" year



October is Dyslexia Awareness Month

Have you shared your story with us yet? #shareyourstory by tagging us on social media, or by reaching out to Leah Kayajanian in our Communications Office for details

Dear Park Century Community,

This year marks the 50th anniversary of Park Century School- a monumental achievement for an educational establishment such as ours. It also represents the start of our next chapter at PCS. We enter into this celebratory year with Head of School, Judith Fuller, and Chief Operating Officer, Jennifer Palmer, who stepped seamlessly into their new roles at the end of the last year and are embarking on their first full year with great aplomb.

Judith's more than 26 years of dedicated service to Park Century are nothing short of the finest advantage to our school - her service in a variety of roles, most notably as Director of Admissions and Community Outreach, and as Dean of the Lower School, make her a seasoned and experienced leader who more than capably understands the social-emotional and educational needs of our vibrant students.

Joining her in co-leadership, Jennifer has been an invaluable asset to Park Century as the Director of Development and Community Affairs, although many would tell you that the title doesn't begin to cover just how much she knows about running PCS. She can be credited with strategically advancing the school's mission internally and externally by overseeing communications, facilities, and our plans for campus expansion, and has taken on countless new responsibilities in managing the operations and logistics of our school.

This dynamic team has carried the school through the whirlwind of September, filled with back-to-school coffees and welcome breakfasts, the Welcome Back BBQ, New Parent Reception, a few school holidays to catch our breath, and finally Open House. With Judith and Jennifer at the helm, we are excited to continue the celebration of our 50 Uncommonly Bright Years in our community with so many more events to come.



DID YOU KNOW...

How did Park Century Get its Name?

After finding no suitable school for her son Noah to attend due to his learning differences, Sheila Cohn joined forces with Noah's LD tutor Lael Horwitz to found "Park Century School"- named for the first location of the school, Lael's apartment in "Century" city, and one of Noah's prior schools in England, Putney "Park." Noah may have been the first PCS student, but as the school has grown, hundreds and hundreds of students have followed him, growing Park Century into the community it is today!

Annual Fund Thank You!

As we kick off our Annual Fund for this school year, we want to say a special Thank You to our friends and families who gave so generously to last year's Annual Fund for 2017-2018.

Visionary (\$10,000-\$24,999)
Kevin Crummy and Lily Fukuda Crummy
The Goodman Family Foundation Tiffany Lovett Mitch and Sue Mirkin John Powell Steven and Jodi Schwartz Melissa and Ken Sheer Kurt Sutter and Katey Sagal-Sutter John Tripp and Tina Holmes Trina and Adam Venit Ardis Walters Patrick and Lauren Whitesell

Leadership (\$5,000-

Pramod and Josephine Atluri Samantha Bass Trevor Brazier and Kristen Bird Leigh and Rich Flisher Dave and Ashley Frandzel Hilary Garland Justin and Michelle Hunt Mark and Lisa Hutchins Mark and Lisa Hutchins
Janusz Kaminski
Jason and Sara Keller
Heidi Klum
Barbara and Ben Madley
Nicole Nathanson
Nancy O'Reilly
Rebecca Rankin
Shoshana and Bill Sheinberg
Matt and Kelly Sloan
Steve and Pam Thomas
Trish and Dana Torrey Trish and Dana Torrey
Sally and Dana Torrey
Sally and David Weil
Rachel and Terence Winter
Jared and Courtney Wolff Seth and Cailin Wunder

Benefactor (\$2,500-\$4,999)
Anonymous
Orie and Irena Argamany
Robert and Carolyn Becher
Michelle and Max Brooks
Dan Bucatinsky and Don Roos
Matthew and Christy Cherniss
Douglas and Natasha Croxall
Robin Fidelman Robin Eidelman Isla Garraway and David Shavelle Nikki and Dave Lebow Dan Lukas and Anne Jarmain

Maryann and Michael McManus Allison and Jeff Mirkin Julia and Brian Mitchell Marc and Jane Nathanson Brendan and Amanda O'Brien Guy and Heather Primus Ryan and Naomi Raddon Dorothy and Avram Salkin Kenneth Salkin '76 and Michal Salkin Steve and Dana Shrager Phyllis Thomas

Patron (\$1,000-\$2,499)
Anonymous (3)
Randi and Zahi Ashkenazi
Darlene and Mark Beccaria
Michael Bryant
Arther Buckler and Laura Casteneda
Jill Bucksbaum
Carrie Crossman Carrie Crossman
Thomas Dey and Coliena Rentmeester
Bess and John Fiedler
Heather and Gary Goren
The Gutierrez-Silva Family
Moise Hendeles
Thomas Houseaga Moise Hendeles
Thomas Houseago
Tony Jaffe
Fletcher and Jackson Jones
Stacey and Charles King
Lisa and Howard King
Ilana and Klaus Koch
The Kouyate Family
Christy and Mike Lowe
Priva and Sanies Lowe Priya and Sanjay Nambiar
Michael and Dietra Rosson
Alicia and Joe Russo
Said Saffari and Heidi Wettenhall
Bruce Sayett '69 pruce Savett '69 Laura and Danny Shamam Rochelle and Ian Siegel Tina Simner David and April Tausik Charles Ward and Michael Lombardo Barry Watson and Natasha Wagner Jim Zeutzius

Supporter (up to \$999)
Anonymous (11)
Jason Asch Kirsten and Clyde Beffa Amy Bessone Kevin Bird and Carlin McArthur Linda Boyerman
Raymond Brown and Kazon Barnes
Timothy Bliss
Alex Cardenas Alex Cardenas
Carey Cameron and Stewart Reeves
Colin Chambers
Rebecca Chernoff
Mary Leigh Cherry and Tony De Los Reyes
Andrea Christeas
Marc and Tamy Cohen
Lily Corzo
Evin Cosby
Brent and Joanna Curtis
Roy Diga
Lisa and Brett Doherty
Patty and Sid Durant
Casey Dyson Casey Dyson
Barry and Julia Ehlers
Sandy Eiges
Jane Lord and David Ellender
Danny and Rene Farahmandian

Judith Fuller
Paul Fuller
Ellie Germain
Misty Goldenberg
Greg Goodman
Kelsey Grammer
Adriana Green
Elica Habor Elisa Haber Dana Halsted and Patrick McGurk Alicia Ham Stacy Harding TJ Harney Helen and Ray Hartung Jon Hay Kyle Hay Daniel and Laura Hinerfeld Peale Iglehart Peale Iglehart
Susan Jackman and Herb Leary
Paul Jennings and Adrienne Grant
Mark Katz and Robert Goodman
Mitchell Katz and Igael Gurin
Leah Kayajanian
Erika and Mike Kemmerer
Meryl Kesten Podgur
Aimee Knowlton
Chris Koch and Heather Cox
Lolly Krissman Chiris Rock and Frediner Cox Lolly Krissman Danielle and Steven Kupferman John and Paige Lapinski Liz Lauber and Bennett Walsh Christine Lennon Christine Lennon
Robert Leveen
Kristy Lloyd
Rosie Lu
Walter and Lillian Maynard
Walter and Ursula Maynard
Angus and Lucy McBain
Cladys McGilbor Gladys McGilber Chris Meiojas Ryan Mirkin '02 Ryan Mirkin UZ Sina Moniazeb and Jessica Stern Jennifer Morgan Hilla and Michael Nourmand Eileen and Terence O'Brien Courtney O'Rourke Jennifer Palmer John Pham John Fridam
Doug Phelps
Mary Ann Quirke
Lucile Raines
Nora Rentt
Deena Rice
Luke Robertson
Cina Pakins Gina Robins Ging Robins
Adelina Salas
Christina Sanchez
Kalpana Sarathy
Ginger Segar
Steven and Lou Ann Selsky
Katie Sibley
Tracy Sidler
Adam Siegel
Rick Simner and Thomas Mi Rick Simner and Thomas Michna Todd and Robbje Smith Karen and Brad Sraberg Alfred and Sysan Stern Michaela Sulham Christing and Glen Suter Lois Tarter Alyssa Topolsky Hans and Nancy Van Doornewaard Phyllis Wolf LaVerne Yamasaka Evelyn Zuk

ANNUAL FUND 2018-2019: 50 DAYS FOR 50 YEARS

Kicking off at Open House, this year Park Century is embarking on an ambitious challenge: 50 Days for 50 Years. Our goal is to commemorate a half century of Park Century by attaining gifts or pledges towards the Annual Fund from 100% of our current families, in time for the celebration of our school's birthday on December 19th. We've already reached 100% participation from Faculty & Staff and from our Board of Trustees, and we want to show our community that we are fully committed to celebrating the last 50 years of success and ensuring the next 50 as well!

Welcome New Students & Families!

This year we welcome 24 new families to our PCS community, coming from our local neighborhood schools and even from international destinations. Park Century has always been a school that serves the uncommonly bright, and it is with open arms that we embrace our new students and their families, from a wide range of schools:

Limespring School (London) Richmond Street School Wildwood **Kenter Canvon** The Willows **Hancock Park Elementary Village School Pressman Academy Pilgrim School Carlthorp School Mar Vista Elementary Da Vinci Innovation Academy Campbell Hall** The Oaks School **Curtis School** Homeschool **Westside Neighborhood School PS1 Elementary** Sierra Canyon **Stephen Wise School Palisades Charter Elementary**

BON VOYAGE 8TH GRADERS

In June, we celebrated the graduation of 20 PCS students from the 8th Grade- one of Park Century's biggest classes to date!

Take a look at where our talented and promising alumni are continuing their journeys:

Tyler Beffa- Junipero Serra High School Olivia Buckler- Renaissance School Justin Crawford- Renaissance School Brian Curtis- New Roads School Juliet Eidelman- de Toledo High School Eddie King- New Roads School Rose Lebow- New Roads School Lawson Lowe-Pacifica Christian HS Walter Maynard- Pacifica Christian HS Jeremy Mirkin-Palisades High School Mara Mirkin-Palisades High School Noah Monjazeb- de Toledo High School Deija Reeves-Summit View School Leni Samuel-Palisades High School Jake Sheer- Westmark School Bowan Sheinberg- Tree Academy Mia Tausik- University High School Matthew Venit- New Roads School Josie Ward-Lombardo-Pilarim School

PARK CENTURY SCHOOL IS CELEBRATING!

This year, Park Century celebrates its 50th anniversary. In commemoration of the rich history that has led PCS to where it is today, we have created a "Birthday Logo" to kick off a year of celebration. The trees and

stars featured in the logo echo those located on the front of our iconic building here on Landmark Street. They represent the growth of our school and of our students, deeply rooted in a supportive and highly collaborative community and reaching toward the bright and hopeful future that awaits them.

We look forward to every member of our community including students, friends, families, faculty, staff, and our trustees, joining us for one of many opportunities to memorialize this monumental year with events such as Park Century's Birthday party in December, our Anniversary Gala in the Spring, and many other occasions for confetti along the way! We hope that all of you who have helped us to shine so brightly will support us in celebrating Park Century's **50 Uncommonly Bright Years.**



COMMUNITY NOTES

Our Park Century community members make us proud every day- here's what some of them have been up to lately!

Interested in being featured in the next edition of Community Notes or know someone who should be? Send an email to **alumninews@parkcenturyschool.org** and tell us about your accomplishments, successes, or anything else you want to share. We can't wait to hear from you!

Wilson Harris, Class of '14



After playing on the National Team and in the Sporting KC Academy, 18 year-old Wilson was recently drafted over the summer to the Swope Park Rangers, a professional soccer team in the United Soccer League.

Rose Lebow, Class of '18



Recent PCS grad Rose, currently at New Roads, spent her summer surfing up a storm at Venice Beach. She's prepping for a surfing Competition in the South Bay in December. We're rooting for you!

Sarah Spiwak Gelbart, Class of '96



PCS would like to send a special congratulations to past staff member and Alumni Sarah Spiwak Gelbart, who recently welcomed her second child to her beautiful family!



Leo Emanuel, class of '16, currently at de Toledo High School, spent his summer attending wrestling camp, and also volunteered his time as a Camp Counselor at The Painted Turtle, a summer camp program for children with serious medical conditions. The Painted Turtle has long been a favorite service learning program for our PCS students, who have volunteered there many times over the years. Leo carries on the Park Century tradition of service, helping to empower campers and build their self-confidence.

Jonah Joffe, class of '10, graduated in May from

Muhlenberg College with a major in **Environmental Sciences** and a minor in Economics. Having just taken the MCAT in preparation for medical school, Jonah is excited to be focusing on his passion for helping and empowering kids who have been impacted by learning differences like his own-specifically focused on those with Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder. In November he'll be off on yet another adventureteaching ski school in Vail!



BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT: OPEN HOUSE AT PCS

On Thursday, October 4th, we welcomed our parent body to an Open House, to experience the classroom environment and learn more about each classroom's curriculum. After hearing from Head of School Judith Fuller, parents had a chance to take a look at Music, Art, Library, Super Shop, Science, and Executive Functioning Tables, as well as an opportunity to make a leaf for our Park Century Community Tree. Parents were welcomed into their child's classroom, where they heard from their teachers about what the kids have been up to so far this semester, and what the

rest of the year will bring here at PCS!













FALL 2018 THE PANTHER PAW

Panther Pics

Make sure to follow us on Instagram @ParkCenturySchool and on Facebook to keep up to date on fun happenings around PCS this fall!

























































